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Hello,

I realize it's alot of information. I'm not really sure how to separate it out. My main concerns are to do with noise and the "No Parking Zones" being
used by the Secret Garden as extra parking for their use. These parking spots are in front of this business on Sydenham Street and kiddy corner on
William Street beside Sydenham Church. As said, since this B&B already misuses these spots for their use they will cause further problems if this
restaurant goes ahead. Council and City Management have not dealt with the parking problems properly before. Therefore, guarantees need to be
met going forward.

I will try and send a more condensed version of my concerns that could be included for city purposes. I will have this to you later this afternoon
before the meeting tonight.

Thank you for clarifying this.

Leslie Gourlay
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